
GECF sees oil price to range
from $70 to $95 in long-term
GULF TIMES – Doha
Doha-based Gas Exporting Countries Forum (GECF) expects long-
term global oil price to range from $70 to $95 a barrel, while
short-term prices are expected to remain “weak”.

“Our projection of 2040 oil prices show that over the medium-
to-long term, prices will likely range from $70 to $95 per
barrel in constant (2015) dollars,” GECF said in its maiden
report ‘Global Gas Outlook’. These price levels will support
the most expensive sources of production such as Canadian oil
sands, Venezuelan heavy crude and off shore deep-water African
projects, it said.

The expected oil price range ($70 to $95) would mean that an
expected pick-up in the global economy would sustain the new
levels. Global gross domestic product growth is expected to be
stronger between 2015 and 2020, at 3.1% per year, but would
start  to  slow  down  to  2.9%  after  2020  as  non-OECD
(Organisation for Economic Cooperation and Development) Asia,
including China and some other major emerging but maturing
economies, slow to a more sustainable long-term rate.

In the medium term, the cost of producing the most expensive
(marginal) barrel is an important component for oil price
projection  although  the  cost  of  production  varies  signifi
cantly depending on the geology of the production basin, the
technology employed and the fi scal terms applied to producers
by  host  governments.  GECF  said  oil  price  forecasts  are
predicated on the same determining factor that shape today’s
oil prices including economic growth, the interplay between
global  oil  supply  and  demand,  industry  production  costs,
geopolitical events and the behaviour of the Organisation of
the Petroleum Exporting Countries (Opec). In the short term,
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GECF said it expects oil prices to remain “weak” due to a more
“pessimistic” economic perspective than previously anticipated
and to the absence of a strong decline in non-Opec output.

Forecasting that oil demand growth to grow moderately, it said
global demand for oil and other liquids would increase to over
98mn barrels per day (mbpd) in 2020 from 93mbpd. “Oil demand
continue to rise until it peaks at 106.5mbpd in 2035 and then
stabilises around 106mbpd through 2040,” it said, adding the
largest  decline  in  demand  for  oil  and  other  liquids  is
expected to occur in the power sector, where it faces strong
competition from other fuels including natural gas, renewables
and nuclear.


